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After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

 

Netball Club 

Please be advised that our last 

session of Netball Club will be on 

Thursday 17th October. 

  

Breakfast Club  

This runs every day from 

8.00am—8.45am. All children are 

welcome to come along and join 

us for just £1.00 per day. 

  

Reception Welcome Service 

Our Reception class visited 

church for the first time and 

did us very proud with their 

excellent behaviour. We hope 

that they will enjoy looking at 

their new bibles.        

  

‘The Brick’ Charity 

Thank you to everyone who 

donated items for ‘The Brick’ 

charity. We have been 

overwhelmed by your generosity 

and really appreciate your 

support for people who are less 

fortunate. 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival Service 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our Harvest Festival  

service on Sunday. Very well 

done to all our children who sang 

beautifully during the service. 

 

  

             

Harvest Experience 

Thank you to all our families 

who visited church after school 

last week for the Harvest 

Experience. It was great to see 

so many families attending. 

Rewards 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 4th October  

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Lily-May Jones 

Year 1 – Evan Coghlin 

Year 2 – Benjamin Mason 

Year 3- Darcie Wood 

Year 4 – Jasmine Roberts 

Year 5— Isabella Edwards 

Year 6— Latalia Bennett 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 11th October  

Congratulations to: 

Reception— Milo Richardson 

Year 1 – Emily Dean 

Year 2 -  Ameliarose 

Worthington 

Year 3 – Libby Southward 

Year 4— Harrison Dolan 

Year 5— Cameron McManus 

Year 6- Rubie Anderton 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 5 on 

attaining 94.8% attendance 

week ending 27th September 

Congratulations to Reception on 

attaining 97.9% attendance 

week ending 4th October 

Christian Values 

This term we have been looking 

at the value of Friendship. Our 

winners of the Christian Values 

award are: 

W/E 04.10.19 

Ruari Phillips - Reception 

Mia Lowe – Year 3 

W/E 11.10.19 

Lilly-Mae Corless – Year 1 

Nevaeh Pointer – Year 4 

 

Muslim Learner Services 

Last week we had a visitor in 

school from Muslim Learner 

Services to teach us about the 

life of a Muslim and their 

religion. The children found the 

workshops informative and 

interesting and thoroughly 

enjoyed learning about a 

different culture. 

Dates for your Diary 

Year 4  & Year 5 will be going to 

Robin Park after our October 

half term as part of P.E. each 

Thursday. The cost for 

transport is 70p per week.  

Year 3 will be swimming each  

Monday until the end of the 

school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payments should be made via 

your ParentMail account. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are experiencing 

any problems making 

payments. 

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations will take place 

on Monday 2nd December. Please 

consent or decline using the link 

provided if you have not already 

done so. 

Christmas Fayre 

This year, our Christmas fayre 

will take place in our school hall 

on 4th December at 3.30pm. 

Please see Mrs Livesey if you 

are interested in running a stall. 

Christmas Performances 

Reception , Year 1 and Year 2 

Christmas performances will 

take place on 10th December at 

9.30am. Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will 

take place on 11th December at 

9.30am. 

12th December – Christmas 

tree festival in church. 

19th December – Break up for 

Christmas. 

 

     

School Applications 

High School Applications 

For parents or carers who 

currently have children in our 

Year 6 please be advised that 

the closing date for all High 

School applications is Thursday 

31st October. Application forms 

are available to complete online. 

For any parents or carers who 

are unable to access the  

Internet, paper copies are 

available from the school office. 

 

Reception Class Sept 2020 

Any child who will be aged four 

before and including 31st    

August 2020 will be eligible to 

apply for a place in our        

Reception class. You can apply 

now until January 15th 2020. 

You can apply online via the 

wigan.gov.uk website, however if 

you do not have access to the 

internet please contact the 

school office. 

 

 

  

Start time 

Please ensure that your child is 

on the school playground ready 

to line up at 8.45am each 

morning.  It really does help 

them start the day in the right 

frame of mind and feeling much 

more settled. 

 

Half Term 

School will close for half term 

on Friday 18th October and     

re-open on Monday 28th      

October. Hope you all have a 

lovely break.  

  

 

  

Date 11th October 2019 


